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Round Table on Traditions of Orthodoxy in China to be
held within the framework of annual Christmas
Readings
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 A Round Table on Traditions of Orthodoxy in China: Losses and Gains of the Past and an Image of the
Future will take place in Moscow on 23rd January 2024 with the blessing of Metropolitan Anthony of
Volokolamsk, chairman of the Moscow Patriarchate’s Department for External Church Relations
(DECR). The meeting will be held within the framework of the 32nd International Christmas Educational
Readings as part of the programme entitled “Tradition. Dialogue. External Relations.” 

 Hieromonk Kirill (Peregudin) of the DECR Secretariat for Far Abroad Countries will act as moderator.
The round table will bring together clergymen, scholars and university professors. 

 Among the topics to be raised during the meeting are translations of the Holy Scripture into the Chinese
language and their reception, psychological challenges of translating Orthodoxy-related texts into



Chinese and attempts to overcome them, as well as Russian-Chinese liturgical dictionaries. The
participants in the meeting will also discuss the Chinese practice of architectural localization of religious
buildings, misconceptions about Orthodox faith that may be found in Chinese society, special aspects of
Chinese mentality to be considered when creating an Orthodox community, and online mission in the
Chinese language and its prospects. Speakers will focus, among other things, on the history of the
Ecclesiastical Mission in Peking (Beijing) and translations it had done, which are now kept in various
collections in Russia and China. 

 Time of the meeting: 10:30 – 14:00. 

 Venue: Universitetskaya Hotel Conference Hall: Moscow, Michurinsky Prospect 8/1, Lomonosovsky
Prospect underground station, exit No. 3. 

 Entry by pre-registration. To register, please call +7 916 915 0416 or write an email to yussv@mail.ru
.  

 You may also join the meeting online. The link will be sent to you after registration. 

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/91238/
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